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Advertising Space for Sale
To help offset the cost of our yearbook, we are

offering advertising space for sale. There are 3

options available: 1/4 page, 1/2 page or full

page. You can submit your advertising artwork

to st.mark@ncdsb.com and we will upload it

into our yearbook.

Order a Yearbook
It is with great pleasure that we present the

2024-2025 edition of our school yearbook

celebrating our St. Mark Catholic school

community. As you turn the pages of this book

of memories, you will see the spirit of our

community shining through our students, staff

and parents. Staff have been working hard at

mailto:st.mark@ncdsb.com


Ad space is available for purchase through

School Cash Online until May 19th. All artwork

should be submitted to the school by that date.

completing over 75 pages that capture another

fantastic year at St. Mark! Yearbook orders can

be done through School Cash Online from May

1st to June 2nd. All purchased yearbooks will

be distributed the last week of school in June.

The St. Mark Kindergarten Team is excited to invite new

Kindergarten students for the 2025-2026 school year (and their

parents) to our Welcome to Kindergarten orientation evening on

Monday , May 26th from 5:00-6:30 pm. Come join us for a tour

and meet the Kindergarten Team.

Registration is now open for the 2025-2026 school year. If you, or

someone you know, have a child eligible for Kindergarten, please

go to www.niagaracatholic.ca to register and join our family.

St. Mark Track & Field Information

On Tuesday , May 27th (rain date: May 30th) students in Grades 4 – 8 will be participating in St.

Mark’s Track and Field. We will be running the track events in the park behind the school and the

�eld events at the school. Students participating in track and �eld events will be allowed to come

out of dress code and in proper gym attire. Please see below the list of events that students can

choose from. Each student must select at least two events to participate in. Their classroom

teachers will meet with students to ask which events they want to choose from and students will

practice during their Phys-Ed classes. Students must be at school on Tuesday, May 27th to qualify

for their events and possibly advance to the Blessed Trinity Family of Schools Track and Field

Event. We have supports coming in from the board to help time track events and measure �eld

events and they are not available on another day. Those students who qualify for events will be

noti�ed and then will move onto the Blessed Trinity Family of Schools Track and Field event on

June 4th.

http://www.niagaracatholic.ca/


EQAO

Students in Grades 3 & 6 will participate in the Provincial

Assessment, EQAO, beginning mid May to mid June, 2025. This

annual testing provides the school board and school an overview of

how students are mastering skills and understanding concepts in

language and math. Speci�c dates will be communicated out once con�rmed.

We continue to ask that you make every attempt to ensure that your child is at school on time, and

that you do not schedule appointments or vacations during this time. A note will be going home to

families of children in Grades 3 and 6 with more speci�c dates for when the students will be

completing the assessment. Thank you for your support

Junior Boys Handball

Congratulations to the Junior

Boys Handball team. They

competed in the Blessed

Trinity Family of Schools

Handball Tournament on

Tuesday, April 29th at BT at

Junior Girls Handball

Congratulations to the Junior

Girls Handball team. They

competed in the Blessed

Trinity Family of Schools

Handball Tournament on

Wednesday, April 30th at BT at



�nished in �rst place! The team

played with determination,

fought hard, and ultimately

emerged victorious.

�nished in �rst place! They

gave it their all, never backed

down, and earned a well-

deserved victory.

On Tuesday, April 29th, Mrs. Moscato, Principal of Blessed Trinity High School participated in the

Ice Bucket Challenge for Pathstones Mental Health. She challenged St. Mark to do the same. On

Wednesday, April 30th, brave staff members took up the challenge and were doused with ice cold

water by 9 very excited students. The staff members braved the chilling temperature outside and

on their behalf, St. Mark School will be making a donation to Pathstones Mental Health in St.

Catharines. We in turn have nominated Mr. Tolomeo at Our Lady of the Holy Rosary and Mr.

Atkinson of St. Joseph School in Grimsby to do the challenge.
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April was another very busy month at Blessed Trinity. Our winter sports came to an end and our

spring sports started up. On any given day at BT, you can �nd some or all of the following sports

practicing or beginning their spring seasons on our new turf �eld (for the �rst time in the spring

season):

· Soccer

· Track and Field

· Boys and Girls Lacrosse

· Rugby

· Flag Football

· Girls Softball

· Boys Baseball

Other events that took place in April were the Junior Formal for our grade 9 and 10 students; the

Waterloo Math Contest and all of our students took part in the Compass Survey created every year

by the University of Waterloo.

Lastly, all of the Grade 8’s who will be attending Blessed Trinity in September should have received

Student and Course Veri�cation forms to have one last look that they have chosen the appropriate

courses for next year and that all of their biographic information is correct.

Please contact Blessed Trinity – Mr. John Cino – 905-945-6706 Ext. 2330 or Mrs. Rose Bianco Ext.

2312, if any Grade 8 parent has any questions.
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St. Mark Catholic Elementary
Home of the Mountain Lions


